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27 February 2020 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 10 Academic Evening 

Wednesday 22 April, 6.30pm Queen’s Hall 

 
We are pleased to invite you and your son to the Year 10 Academic Evening on 22 April 2020.  This 

is a new event to give you and him more of an insight into how to best prepare for the next three 

years at RGS.  

 

The headline talk for the evening will be a presentation from William Wadsworth on “Educating 

the teenage brain”.  William is the Founder and Director of Learning Science, Exam Study Expert.  

The evening will also include presentations from a current Sixth Form Student, former students and 

Assistant Head, Hilary Munday, who will be talking about our Careers and Higher Education 

programme.  We warmly welcome you and your son to what promises to be a useful and motivating 

evening.  

 

Please join us in the Queen’s Hall for refreshments from 6.30pm, with the event beginning at 

7.00pm. 

 

To register your attendance and reserve the number of places required please log on to the Parents 

Meeting System by following this link: https://rgshw.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alex Wallace 

Deputy Headmaster 
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